
Seascape Sports Club Update #4
COVID-19

TO OUR MEMBERS
Over the past several weeks we have been communicating with the Santa Cruz Board of Supervisors 
through our local supervisor, Zach Friend, to gain approval to safely reopen all, or at least portions, of the 
Club May 4. Zach has indicated the Board is willing to allow “members of the same household or living unit” 
to play tennis at the Club. 
If you wish to view a copy of our original email to the Board of Supervisors go to our home page or open 
(https://seascapesportsclub.com/email-to-supervisors). If you agree with our request to safely reopen our 
entire Club, starting with our Lap Pool and our Tennis Courts, please email Zach.Friend@santacruzcounty.us
Currently, we plan to reopen our tennis courts to our Members who are “members of the same 
household or living unit” May 11. In addition, we will be opening Court 6 and Court 7 for ball machine 
usage to those Members who have paid for an annual pass (in 2019) or to Members who purchase an 
annual pass (for 2020)—one Member at a time. The tennis rebounder located next to Court 10 will also be 
made available—one Member at a time. Sanitation and social distancing protocols will be required and 
each Member who enters the Club will be asked to sign a waiver. 
In addition to the actions summarized in our recent Member Updates, we have made the following 
improvements to your Club:

•  Resurfaced the upper/lower Club House 
Deck and Railings

•  Repaired the Fitness Center Staircase and 
Landing

•  Purchased a new French Fryer and other 
equipment for the Kitchen

22 Staff Members have been working (at home and at the Club) during the past month and we plan to 
continue their employment this month. Several Staff Members are teaching daily online group exercise 
classes that can be live-streamed through the Club’s Facebook Page while others are performing essential 
maintenance and administrative tasks. 
This week we will be mailing our May statements. To those of you who contacted us last month, we 
appreciate your support for the Club; and we have responded to your requests. We thank everyone for their 
patience during this difficult time as we continue to improve the quality of your Club and maintain a 
substantial portion of our Staff in anticipation of reopening SOON! 
We hope each of you understands how grateful we are you have chosen Seascape Sports 
Club to maintain your health, strengthen your immune system and connect with our 
community; and we want you to know your health and safety is our number one priority.

Management 

•  Installed Plexiglass Barriers at the Front Desk
•  Increased (substantially) our inventory of Hand 

Sanitizer and Anti-Bacterial Wipes
•  Reconditioned the Clay Court and added 25 

bags of clay
•  Purchased a “touchless” Member Entry System

https://seascapesportsclub.com

https://www.facebook.com/seascapesportsclubofficial


